
“I have served on many college and university committees including the College of Education Curriculum 
Committee, the Graduate Council on the curriculum subcommittee, the University Curriculum 
Committee, and now the College of Education and Community Innovation Curriculum Committee. So, 
yes I feel that I’m very qualified to renew my term on the committee.” 
Have an excellent day. 
Nagnon 
 


